
To all our patients and service users
We’re aware of the lifting of the remaining Covid-19 restrictions from
January 2022. 

Face masks are still required in health premises. This is a
government requirement to comply with infection prevention
and control.  

We still need to act cautiously to stop the spread of the virus. Health
premises are a higher risk environment and we need to maintain
some control measures to keep everyone safe.

So we are asking everyone visiting health premises to:

Wear a face mask
Maintain social distancing
Use hand gel or wash your hands 
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